
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

July 6, 2021 (Tue) 10:10-11:40 
Hyflex Meeting 

(Special Conference Room, 3rd floor of the University Hall, and Zoom) 
The CEGLOC FD Committee, in cooperation with URA and Jinsha, will hold its third “Kakenhi Seminar for Non-

Japanese Researchers” in a Hyflex format, enabling participation face-2-face or through Zoom. The event will 

be carried out in English, but the seminar is open to all faculty and researchers who are interested in drafting 

successful Kakenhi/JSPS grant applications. 

Registration is required. Register by July 4, 2021! 
To register, click here or read the QR code. 

We will send you the Zoom meeting link later. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Seminar Organizers 

        
CEGLOC FD Committee 

 
Contact: CEGLOC FD Committee Chair, Ruth Vanbaelen <vanbaelen.ruth.gp@u.tsukuba.ac.jp> 

3rd Kakenhi Seminar for 
Non-Japanese Researchers 

SEMINAR PROGRAM 
10:10-10:15 Welcome Remarks 

Assistant Professor Anubhuti Chauhan (CEGLOC FD Committee Vice Chair) 
10:15-10:35 “Managing the two ‘unknowns’ for effective grant proposal: 

Lessons learnt from successful applications” 
Assistant Professor Murod Ismailov (Humanities and Social Sciences, 
Center for Education of Global Communication)  

10:40-11:00 “Some personal reflections on applying for Kakenhi” 
Assistant Professor James Harry Morris (Humanities and Social Sciences) 

11:05-11:25 “Kakenhi application strategy and attention points from URA” 
University Research Administrator Chen Chen (Research Administration/ 
Management Office)  

11:25-11:40 General Q&A, informal communication, closing remarks 
 Associate Professor Ruth Vanbaelen (CEGLOC FD Committee Chair) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScM-fHI083zQmRL5tcX3TC1fbC5DUdkUvKBmR6NGK6Q22IJqw/viewform

